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There have been no additional positive COVID-19 cases in Douglas County this week.  About 
250 people have been tested for the disease since the onset of the outbreak. The number of 
positive cases remains at seven with all of the individuals recovering well at home.  Douglas 
County Public Health continues to monitor dozens of people who may have been exposed to 
COVID-19.  
 
Social distancing, handwashing, disinfection practices and staying home when you are sick 
remain the most effective ways of controlling this COVID-19 outbreak.  
 
Public Health partnered with Douglas County GIS staff to develop a dashboard for people to 
have access to local COVID-19 data.  Information will be 
updated regularly.  You will find the COVID-19 Information 
Dashboard at 
https://www.douglascountywi.org/1124/COVID-19-Updates.    

 
 

The COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve, requiring all of us 

to adapt as necessary.  Public Health is committed to assisting 

our community through this crisis.  I appreciate all of the effort people are putting forth, at 

work and at home, to keep each other safe during this difficult time. The limitations may be 

exhausting, but they are working.  

 

Please view the Douglas County web page for updates and alerts. 

 Douglas County Webpage: https://www.douglascountywi.org/ 
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